
 

Ref. No. AIPMA/2023-2024/GOI/501                                                                    Date: 3rd January 2024 

Mr. Tanmay Kumar 
Chairman,  
Central Pollution Control Board,  
Government of India, 
Parivesh Bhawan, East Arjun Nagar, Delhi-110032 
 
Subject: Request for Dummy Credentials to Access EPR Portal 

Dear Sir, 

Greetings from The All India Plastics Manufacturers’ Association (AIPMA) 

This is to request for dummy credentials for EPR registration, as we being the apex body of plastic 

industry, we are actively engaged in supporting our members with the registration process, filing, 

and ensuring compliance with EPR. 

To effectively assist our members, it is imperative for us to gain access to the EPR portal for 

training purposes and to provide hands-on guidance through the registration process. Therefore, 

we kindly request your assistance in providing us with dummy credentials or a testing 

environment that would allow us to navigate the portal and familiarize ourselves with the system. 

Having access to dummy credentials will enable us to better understand the portal's 

functionalities, troubleshoot potential issues, and guide our members through the EPR process 

seamlessly. This, in turn, will contribute to the overall compliance of our members with EPR 

regulations. 

We understand the sensitivity and security concerns associated with portal access, and we assure 

you that these dummy credentials will be used exclusively for training and support purposes. We 

commit to maintaining the confidentiality and security of any information obtained through this 

access. 

If there are any specific procedures or documentation required to facilitate this request, please 

let us know at your earliest convenience. We are more than willing to comply with any necessary 

protocols to ensure a smooth and secure process. 

Thank you for your attention to this matter. We believe that collaboration between our 

organization and the Central Pollution Control Board will enhance the effectiveness of EPR 

implementation and contribute to a sustainable environment. 

Looking forward to your positive response.  

Yours sincerely 

The All India Plastics Manufacturers’ Association 

 

 

Manish Dedhia 

President, AIPMA 


